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grown ass of hers.For the first time in my life,
something about Jessa Baker has me reeling. I can't
shake the thought of her innocent smile, the smell of
her perfume, or the way her hips sway mockingly back and
forth as she walks away from me. I know she wants me, I
know she can barely help herself, I know because of the
way her body betrays her every time we touch...but the
wrath of her father-my coach-stops her dead in her
tracks. Every. Time.I've lived my entire life one yard
at a time, taking what I want, when I want it, and
accepting nothing less. There are no consequences when
you're a campus god. There's nothing that can stop me,
on or off the field, from getting this girl.Jessa
CahillSure, on the surface Dean Carter seems like the
stereotypical asshole jock, the sorority-wet-t-shirtcontest-loving frat boy, the womanizing man-slut.But I
know that deep down, underneath the football pads and
layers of tattooed-muscle, there's a man worth losing
everything for.My father would kill us both if he found
out that I let Dean "know me" that way.He'd murder us if
he found out my tutoring sessions with Dean involved
learning more than just English literature...A guy like
Dean can be addictive, dangerous, sexually
exquisite...but all actions have consequences.Beauty and
the Running Back is a full-length contemporary sports
romance novel. This book involves a lot of hot steamy
sex, and a little football. 18+, HEA, no cliff.
Interviews With Indie Authors Claire Ridgway 2012-07-01
Learn how to succeed in indie publishing. With
interviews from 34 of the hottest names in selfpublishing, "Interviews with Indie Authors" contains a
unique view into the world of the indie writer. Each
bestselling author shares how they ensure their books
are a hit, and what led them to indie publishing in the
first place. You will also find out what they think the
future of indie publishing will bring. Their first hand
experience is invaluable for anyone planning to succeed
with their own books. Whatever your background, you will
learn from these incredible interviews. With diverse
genres such as thrillers, young adult fiction, the
paranormal, romance, comedy, fantasy, horror, science
fiction, mystery and even non-fiction, whatever you are
writing about, this book has it covered. Contains
interviews with indie authors such as: Michael
McCloskey, Nick Russell, Connie Suttle, Michael
Prescott, Terri Reid, Hugh Howey, Scott Nicholson,
Kristen Ashley, Aaron Patterson, Carol Davis Luce,
Claire Ridgway, Alexa Grace, Marie Force, Shadonna
Richards, Colleen Hoover, Barbara Freethy, Joseph Lallo,
Rebecca Forster, Caryn Moya Block, Denise Grover Swank,
Mainak Dhar, Imogen Rose, CJ Lyons, Bella Andre, Maria
Murnane, Theresa Ragan, Russell Blake, Linda Welch,
Debra Holland, J. Thorn, James Somers, Karen Cantwell,
Tracey Garvis Graves and Elena Greene Learn how to
succeed in indie publishing with this book.
Shutdown Adam Tooze 2021-09-07 FINALIST FOR THE ORWELL
PRIZE FOR POLITICAL WRITING 2022 THE TIMES BOOKS OF THE
YEAR 2021 'A complex story, which Tooze tells with
clarity and verve... The world is unlikely to be treated
to a better account of the economics of the pandemic'
The Times 'A seriously impressive book, both endlessly
quotable and rigorously analytical' Oliver Bullough, The

The First Man in Rome Colleen McCullough 2013-12-17 110
BC: The world cowers before its legions, but Rome is
about to be engulfed by a vicious power struggle that
will threaten its very existence. At its heart are two
exceptional men: Gaius Marius, prosperous but lowborn, a
proud and disciplined soldier emboldened by his
shrewdness and self-made wealth; and Lucius Cornelius
Sulla, a handsome young aristocrat corrupted by poverty
and vice. Both are men of extraordinary vision, extreme
cunning and ruthless ambition, but both are outsiders,
cursed by the insurmountable opposition of powerful and
vindictive foes. If they forge an alliance, Marius and
Sulla may just defeat their enemies, but only one of
them can become First Man in Rome. The battle for Rome
has just begun. Please note: This ebook contains all the
original maps and illustration.
Stepbrother Bastard Colleen Masters 2015-07-15 It
started off as a dare...a harmless one-night-stand with
a complete stranger. He was just another badboy I met in
a bar, a harmless fling to start my summer vacation. One
unbelievable night of sex, and I'd never have to see him
again.But the next morning as I pull up to the lake
house my mom has rented for the summer, I get the
feeling my world is about to crumble...it was just
supposed to be us girls-me, my two sisters, and
Mom...but we're not alone...Apparently my mom's old high
school sweetheart John owns the house, and he has three
sons, all around the same age as me and my sisters. And
they thought it would be a great idea to put us all
together under the same roof for four weeks.We'll have
to share bedroom walls, sit down for family dinners, and
suffer through a million other forced, awkward, sexually
confusing family activities I'm sure...And then I
realize my mom's new boyfriend has a son a little older
than me. I see him barreling toward me on a 4-wheeler, a
lit cigarette between his lips, strangely familiar
tattoos on his muscular forearms and chest...as he gets
closer I'm filled with dread as I begin to realize who
he is...but he isn't slowing down.The f*cking prick
nearly runs into me. As he takes off his helmet I'm
instantly filled with horror and an undeniable twinge of
excitement between my legs. It's him. The man who took
me last night, used me every which way, stretched me
more than any man I've ever been with before...and now
he's ignoring me, acting like he's never seen me before
in his life.I have a feeling it's going to be a fun
summer.This Contemporary New Adult Stepbrother Romance
Novel is the first book in the three book Hawthorne
Brothers series. The ending is HFN. The book contains
harsh language, sexual content, and adult situations
that may offend some readers.
Caribbee Thomas Hoover 2010-08-19 Based on true people
and events, this epic centers around the colorful
characters and islands of the exotic seventeenth-century
Caribbean and the first American war of Independence.
Steal This Book Abbie Hoffman 2014-04-01 Steal this book
Beauty and the Running Back Colleen Masters 2016-07-21
Dean CarterNo girl is off-limits to Rayburn University's
star running back. Not even the coach's daughter.Hell,
I'm about to bring this school an NCAA Championship, the
least I'm owed is a piece of that sweet little homefaster-harder-take-me-1-colleen-masters
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Guardian From the author of Crashed comes a gripping
short history of how Covid-19 ravaged the global
economy, and where it leaves us now When the news first
began to trickle out of China about a new virus in
December 2019, risk-averse financial markets were alert
to its potential for disruption. Yet they could never
have predicted the total economic collapse that would
follow in COVID-19's wake, as stock markets fell faster
and harder than at any time since 1929, currencies
across the world plunged, investors panicked, and even
gold was sold. In a matter of weeks, the world's economy
was brought to an abrupt halt by governments trying to
contain a spiralling public health catastrophe. Flights
were grounded; supply chains broken; industries from
tourism to oil to hospitality collapsed overnight,
leaving hundreds of millions of people unemployed.
Central banks responded with unprecedented
interventions, just to keep their economies on lifesupport. For the first time since the second world war,
the entire global economic system contracted. This book
tells the story of that shutdown. We do not yet know how
this story ends, or what new world we will find on the
other side. In this fast-paced, compelling and at times
shocking analysis, Adam Tooze surveys the wreckage, and
looks at where we might be headed next.
Teacher Sylvia Ashton-Warner 1986-01-31 * Holographic
paper case * Brown Kraft paper jacket with die-cut and
green glitter
Speak Laurie Halse Anderson 2019-08-22 A fiercely
authentic, critically acclaimed and award-winning modern
classic. 'Speak up for yourself - we want to know what
you have to say.' From my first day at Merryweather
High, I know this is a lie. Nobody will even talk to me,
let alone listen - all because I called the cops on an
end-of-summer party. But if I could only tell everyone
why I called the police that night... If I could explain
what happened to me... If I could speak... Then
everything might change. 'With the rise of women finding
their voices and speaking out about sexual assault in
the media, this should be on everyone's radar...
Powerful, necessary, and essential.' - Kirkus
Why Does He Do That? Lundy Bancroft 2003-09-02 In this
groundbreaking bestseller, Lundy Bancroft—a counselor
who specializes in working with abusive men—uses his
knowledge about how abusers think to help women
recognize when they are being controlled or devalued,
and to find ways to get free of an abusive relationship.
He says he loves you. So...why does he do that? You’ve
asked yourself this question again and again. Now you
have the chance to see inside the minds of angry and
controlling men—and change your life. In Why Does He Do
That? you will learn about: • The early warning signs of
abuse • The nature of abusive thinking • Myths about
abusers • Ten abusive personality types • The role of
drugs and alcohol • What you can fix, and what you can’t
• And how to get out of an abusive relationship safely
“This is without a doubt the most informative and useful
book yet written on the subject of abusive men. Women
who are armed with the insights found in these pages
will be on the road to recovering control of their
lives.”—Jay G. Silverman, Ph.D., Director, Violence
Prevention Programs, Harvard School of Public Health
Tribune of Rome Robert Fabbri 2011-05-01 ONE MAN: ONE
DESTINY THE FIRST INSTALMENT IN THE VESPASIAN SERIES 26
AD: Sixteen-year-old Vespasian leaves his family farm
for Rome, his sights set on finding a patron and
following his brother into the army. But he discovers a
city in turmoil and an Empire on the brink. The aging
emperor Tiberius is in seclusion on Capri, leaving Rome
in the iron grip of Sejanus, commander of the Praetorian
Guard. Sejanus is ruler of the Empire in all but name,
but many fear that isn't enough for him. Sejanus' spies
are everywhere - careless words at a dinner party can be
as dangerous as a barbarian arrow. Vespasian is totally
out of his depth, making dangerous enemies (and even
faster-harder-take-me-1-colleen-masters

more dangerous friends - like the young Caligula) and
soon finds himself ensnared in a conspiracy against
Tiberius. With the situation in Rome deteriorating,
Vespasian flees the city to take up his position as
tribune in an unfashionable legion on the Balkan
frontier. But even here there is no escaping the
politics of Rome. Unblooded and inexperienced, he must
lead his men in savage battle with hostile mountain
tribes - dangerous enough without renegade Praetorians
and Imperial agents trying to kill him too. Somehow, he
must survive long enough to uncover the identity of the
traitors behind the growing revolt...
Stepbrother Untouchable Colleen Masters 2015-01-14
Calling Nate Thornhill a rich, cocky, arrogant asshole
would be an understatement.He also happens to be
stunningly handsome, popular, intelligent, and captain
of both the Crew and Lacrosse teams at UVA. I hate him
for thinking he's untouchable-not because he's a
narcissistic, privileged, borderline-misogynistic
heartbreaker-but because he's right.His first words to
me were at a Crew House party, and he invited me to have
a threesome with him and a random girl. I could've died
from the embarrassment, he didn't even know my name at
the time, and he didn't care to. After that night, I
promised myself to never waste another second thinking
about Nate Thornhilll.My world becomes a nightmare when
I realize my mom's new husband Pierce has a son who's my
age...and he's a junior at UVA too. I can't believe my
eyes when Nate walks over and sits down next to us at
dinner, introducing himself like he's never seen me
before in his life. Then I feel his hand on my thigh,
underneath the tablecloth with our parents sitting
across from us, inching closer and closer to my panties.
My mind goes fuzzy, my heart starts racing, and my body
does exactly what I don't want it to do.And then they
hit me with the worst news of all...Pierce has an
internship lined up for me at his firm, and we're going
to live at his Eastern Shore mansion for the summer.I'll
be sleeping down the hall from my new
stepbrother...arguing with him at every breakfast,
sitting across from him at every dinner, watching as he
brings an endless string of girls back to his
room...secretly wishing I was one of them.Stepbrother
Untouchable is a Stand-alone novel. It contains adult
themes, harsh language, and graphic sexual content.
The Master Kresley Cole 2015-02-17 A need colder than
Siberian winter meets an attitude hotter than the
Florida sun in No.1 New York Times bestselling author
Kresley Cole's sultry new GAME MAKER novel. Everyone
fears the Master... Rich, irresistible politician/Mafiya
boss Maksimilian Sevastyan prefers tall, obedient
blondes to fulfill his...complicated desires. That is,
until the icy Russian encounters a disobedient brunette
whose exquisite little body threatens his legendary
restraint. Except her. Catarina Marín was a well-off
young wife until her world fell apart. Now she's hiding
out, forced to start working as an escort in Miami. Her
very first client is beyond gorgeous, but when he tells
her what he plans to do to her, Cat almost walks out of
the door. If pleasure is a game, play to win. After
their mind-blowing encounter burns out of control, the
lovers crave more. If they escape the deadly threats
surrounding them, can Maksim overcome his past - to
offer Cat his future? Only then will she tempt him with
what he really wants: her, all tied up with a bow.
Faster Harder (Take Me... #1) Colleen Masters 2013-11-04
Siena Lazio is a lot of things...but reckless isn't one
of them.She's only in her mid-twenties and already Team
Ferrelli's Director of Public Relations and heiress to
the top Formula One racing team. The esteemed daughter
of Alfonso Lazio, the greatest driver F1 has ever seen,
Siena seems to have it all figured out. All she has to
do is uphold her family's honor and ensure her brother
Enzo's public image is pristine while he rises to fame
and clenches the title as Formula One's new
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champion.Everything is perfect......Until she's swept
mercilessly off her feet by the one man she can never be
with. The one man who can fuck it all up.Harrison Davies
is Team McClain's secret weapon and he's the only driver
who threatens to steal the championship from Enzo. The
tattooed British bad boy knows how to get what he wants.
And always gets what he wants.Harrison and Siena fall
deeper and deeper with each secret tryst. Passion
flares, reality fades, and the lines between right and
wrong begin to blur. Driven by lust and ambition the
couple delves into a world of treachery, deceit, lies,
and ultimate betrayal. Is Siena ready to place her
fragile heart into the hands of a speed demon and will
the thrill of falling for him be worth it when they
wreck?Book #1 in the Take Me... SeriesFull Length New
Adult Contemporary Romance NovelREADERS 18+ ONLY Contains adult themes and explicit sexual content.
Wilder Girls Rory Power 2019-07-11 'Your new favourite
book' – Cosmopolitan An instant New York Times
bestseller, Wilder Girls is Rory Power's chilling and
unputdownable YA debut. The Power meets We Were Liars in
this compelling story of survival and the power of
female friendships, perfect for fans of A Good Girl's
Guide to Murder. Everyone loses something to the Tox;
Hetty lost her eye, Reese's hand has changed, and Byatt
just disappeared completely. It’s been eighteen months
since the Raxter School for Girls was put in quarantine.
The Tox turned the students strange and savage, the
teachers died off one by one. Cut off from the mainland,
the girls don’t dare wander past the school’s fence
where the Tox has made the woods wild and dangerous.
They wait for the cure as the Tox takes; their bodies
becoming sick and foreign, things bursting out of them,
bits missing. But when Byatt goes missing, Hetty will do
anything to find her best friend, even if it means
breaking quarantine and braving the horrors that lie in
the wilderness past the fence. As she digs deeper, she
learns disturbing truths about her school and what else
is living on Raxter Island. And that the cure might not
be a cure at all . . . 'Wholly original and compelling'
– Observer 'A staggering gut punch of a book' – Kirkus
'Body horror meets boarding school in a moving,
terrifying thriller' Guardian
Tim Colleen McCullough 2013-03-28 Forty-three-year-old
Mary Horton lives in a quiet, middle-class suburb on
Sydney's North Shore. A straight-laced, emotionally
distant spinster, Mary has worked hard to make a life
for herself, but her idea of 'life' does not include
personal relationships. With no partner and no friends,
Mary has no plans to let anybody into her solitary life.
Tim Melville is a twenty-five-year-old labourer with the
body and face of a Greek god, but the mind of a child. A
gentle outcast in a cruel, unbending world, Tim has a
loving family, but is often derided and taken advantage
of by his so-called friends. By chance, one summer
morning Tim meets Mary and what begins as a day's labour
for the kind-hearted young man becomes a life-changing
relationship for both of them.
You've GOT to Read This Book! Jack Canfield 2009-10-13
There's nothing better than a book you can't put down—or
better yet, a book you'll never forget. This book puts
the power of transformational reading into your hands.
Jack Canfield, cocreator of the bestselling Chicken Soup
for the Soul® series, and self-actualization pioneer Gay
Hendricks have invited notable people to share personal
stories of books that changed their lives. What book
shaped their outlook and habits? Helped them navigate
rough seas? Spurred them to satisfaction and success?
The contributors include Dave Barry, Stephen Covey,
Malachy McCourt, Jacquelyn Mitchard, Mark Victor Hansen,
John Gray, Christiane Northrup, Bernie Siegel, Craig
Newmark, Michael E. Gerber, Lou Holtz, and Pat Williams,
to name just a few. Their richly varied stories are
poignant, energizing, and entertaining.Author and actor
Malachy McCourt tells how a tattered biography of
faster-harder-take-me-1-colleen-masters

Gandhi, stumbled on in his youth, offered a shining
example of true humility—and planted the seeds that
would help support his sobriety decades later.
Bestselling author and physician Bernie Siegel, M.D.,
tells how William Saroyan's The Human Comedy helped him
realize that, in order to successfully treat his
patients with life-threatening illnesses, "I had to help
them live—not just prevent them from dying." Actress
Catherine Oxenberg reveals how, at a life crossroads and
struggling with bulimia, a book taught her the
transforming difference one person could make in the
life of another—and why that person for her was Richard
Burton. Rafe Esquith, the award-winning teacher whose
inner-city students have performed Shakespeare all over
the world, recounts his deep self-doubt in the midst of
his success—and how reading To Kill a Mockingbird
strengthened him to continue teaching. Beloved librarian
and bestselling author Nancy Pearl writes how, at age
ten, Robert Heinlein's science fiction book Space Cadet
impressed on her the meaning of personal integrity and
gave her a vision of world peace she'd never imagined
possible. Two years later, she marched in her first
civil rights demonstration and learned that there's
always a way to make "a small contribution to
intergalactic harmony." If you're looking for insight
and illumination—or simply for that next great book to
read—You've Got to Read This Book! has treasures in
store for you.
Ulysses JAMES JOYCE 2021-01-01 ULYSSES James Joyce's
novel Ulysses is said to be one of the most important
works in Modernist literature. It details Leopold
Bloom's passage through Dublin on an ordinary day: June
16, 1904. Causing controversy, obscenity trials and
heated debates, Ulysses is a pioneering work that brims
with puns, parodies, allusions, stream-of-consciousness
writing and clever structuring. Modern Library ranked it
as number one on its list of the twentieth century's 100
greatest English-language novels and Martin Amis called
it one of the greatest novels ever written. ULYSSES
Ulysses is a modernist novel by Irish writer James
Joyce. It is considered to be one of the most important
works of modernist literature, and has been called "a
demonstration and summation of the entire movement".
Ulysses chronicles the peripatetic appointments and
encounters of Leopold Bloom in Dublin in the course of
an ordinary day, 16 June 1904. Ulysses is the Latinised
name of Odysseus, the hero of Homer's epic poem Odyssey,
and the novel establishes a series of parallels between
its characters and events and those of the poem (the
correspondence of Leopold Bloom to Odysseus, Molly Bloom
to Penelope, and Stephen Dedalus to Telemachus). Joyce
divided Ulysses into 18 chapters or "episodes". At first
glance much of the book may appear unstructured and
chaotic; Joyce once said that he had "put in so many
enigmas and puzzles that it will keep the professors
busy for centuries arguing over what I meant", which
would earn the novel "immortality". James Joyce
(1882-1941) was an Irish novelist and poet, considered
to be one of the most influential writers in the
modernist avant-garde of the early 20th century. Joyce
is best known for Ulysses, the short-story collection
Dubliners, and the novels A Portrait of the Artist as a
Young Man and Finnegans Wake. ULYSSES As the day begins,
Stephen Dedalus is displeased with his friend and
remains aloof. A little later, he teaches history at
Garrett Deasy’s boys’ school. ULYSSES Leopold Bloom
begins his day by preparing breakfast for his wife,
Molly Bloom. He serves it to her in bed along with the
mail. ULYSSES As their day unfolds, Joyce paints for us
a picture of not only what’s happening outside but also
what’s happening inside their minds. ULYSSES Drawing on
the characters, motifs and symbols of Homer’s Odyssey,
James Joyce’s Ulysses is a remarkable modernist novel.
It has lived through various criticisms and
controversies and has undergone several theatre, film
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and television adaptations. It continues to remain a
literary masterpiece. ULYSSES
Stepbrother Billionaire Colleen Masters 2014-12-24 I've
hated him since middle school.The effortlessly popular,
lacrosse superstar, beautiful, blue-eyed nightmare
Emerson Sawyer. Funny thing is, he didn't even know I
existed until our senior year, when his mom started
hooking up with my dad.Now he torments me in the
hallways, calling me "Sis" whenever he gets the chance,
relishing in the fact that I can't hide my blushing
whenever he's around. Even though I can't stand him, my
body betrays me-and he loves it.Emerson and his mom just
moved in with us, and as if crushing on him wasn't weird
enough, now our bedrooms share a wall. The sexual
tension keeps building between us, but I know nothing
can ever happen...especially now that our parents are
engaged. I try to tell myself that I hate him, that he's
wrong for me, that we'll never be together...So why did
I agree to play Seven Minutes in Heaven at his
girlfriend's high school party? And why does Emerson
suddenly have my panties in his hands?Stepbrother
Billionaire is a Stand-alone novel. It contains adult
themes, harsh language, and graphic sexual content.
The Cambridge Handbook of Computing Education Research
Sally A. Fincher 2019-02-13 This is an authoritative
introduction to Computing Education research written by
over 50 leading researchers from academia and the
industry.
Quarterback Cuck Colleen Masters 2017-03-31 Colt
JacksonShe may have gotten away once before, but I'll
never let her out of my sight again.I'm going back to my
shithole hometown to reclaim what I lost, to take that
sweet innocent redhead and finally do everything I
wanted to do to her ten years ago.Losing is part of the
game...but so is fighting to the death for what you
want.Riley Weston'The Quarterback and the Cocktail
Waitress'...I can see the headlines now. But here he is
in front of me, in all his beautiful 6' 5'' tall
muscular glory...My legs start to tremble beneath me as
I lock eyes with him. A warm rush of need spreads
through my body, and it hits me all at once that this is
happening. This is really happening... I'm about to
strip down to the lacy bra and panties I bought
especially for this occasion, go back out there, and
give myself to the man who first taught me what pleasure
was. A man I've wanted for years, but never dreamed of
having again. A man whose cut body and godlike face have
graced my most guarded fantasies more times than I'm
willing to admit. A man who is many things... but
certainly not my husband.I meet my own wild-eyed gaze in
the mirror, barely recognizing myself. This is not the
woman I've spent the better part of a decade trying to
be. For years, I've done my best to be the perfect
daughter, girlfriend, and finally, wife. I made a vow to
be faithful to my husband, in good times and bad... no
matter what sexy specters from my past happen to
reappear. Don't I owe it to my husband--and to myself-to keep those sacred promises?I would never have dreamed
of sleeping around behind my husband's back. But if he
really didn't want me to be with other men, he wouldn't
have made the callous offering of my body in the first
place. He dashed our vows to pieces the moment he gave
the man in the next room carte blanche to have his way
with me--I'm just making good on his offer. After all,
it's not really cheating if your husband gives you
permission, now is it?Quarterback Cuck is a Second
Chance Sports Romance - Full Length - No Cliff
Nostalgia Janelle L. Wilson 2005 Individuals decide, in
the present, how to recall the past, and, in the
process, imbue the past with meaning that has evolved
over time and is relevant in the present." "Tracing the
changing meanings of the term over time, considering its
connection to memory, analyzing its relationship with
identity, and exploring the way in which nostalgia is
used personally and collectively constitute the main
faster-harder-take-me-1-colleen-masters

thrust of the book."--Jacket.
The Unhoneymooners Christina Lauren 2019-05-14 THE
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Starred reviews from
Kirkus Reviews * Publishers Weekly * Library Journal
Named a “Must-Read” by TODAY, Us Weekly, Bustle,
BuzzFeed, Goodreads, Entertainment Weekly, Publishers
Weekly, Southern Living, Book Riot, Woman’s Day, The
Toronto Star, and more! For two sworn enemies, anything
can happen during the Hawaiian trip of a lifetime—maybe
even love—in this romantic comedy from the New York
Times bestselling authors of Roomies. Olive Torres is
used to being the unlucky twin: from inexplicable
mishaps to a recent layoff, her life seems to be almost
comically jinxed. By contrast, her sister Ami is an
eternal champion...she even managed to finance her
entire wedding by winning a slew of contests.
Unfortunately for Olive, the only thing worse than
constant bad luck is having to spend the wedding day
with the best man (and her nemesis), Ethan Thomas. Olive
braces herself for wedding hell, determined to put on a
brave face, but when the entire wedding party gets food
poisoning, the only people who aren’t affected are Olive
and Ethan. Suddenly there’s a free honeymoon up for
grabs, and Olive will be damned if Ethan gets to enjoy
paradise solo. Agreeing to a temporary truce, the pair
head for Maui. After all, ten days of bliss is worth
having to assume the role of loving newlyweds, right?
But the weird thing is...Olive doesn’t mind playing
pretend. In fact, the more she pretends to be the
luckiest woman alive, the more it feels like she might
be. With Christina Lauren’s “uniquely hilarious and
touching voice” (Entertainment Weekly), The
Unhoneymooners is a romance for anyone who has ever felt
unlucky in love.
The Thorn Birds Colleen McCullough 2013-03-28 A sweeping
saga of dreams, titanic struggles, dark passions, and
forbidden love in the Outback.
The Song of Troy Colleen McCullough 2014-03-01 It was a
clash of arms that would echo through the millennia: a
hard-fought conflict born of love, pride, greed and
revenge;a decade-long siege of the ancient world's
greatest city from which nobody will escape unscathed.
As urgent and passionate as if told for the first time,
international besteller Colleen McCullough breathes life
into legend, swinging our sympathies from Greece to Troy
and back again as they move inexorably towards a fate
not even the gods themselves can avert. Here are Greek
princess Helen, sensuous and self-indulgent, who deserts
a dull husband for the sake of the equally selfindulgent Trojan prince Paris;the haunted warrior
Achilles;the heroically noble Hektor;the subtle and
brilliant Odysseus;Priam, King of Troy, doomed to make
the wrong decisions for the right reasons;and Agamemnon,
King of Kings, who consents to the unspeakable to launch
his thousand ships, incurring the terrifying wrath of
his wife, Klytemnestra. THE SONG OF TROY: A legend
reborn.
DOOM Dan Pinchbeck 2013-06-18 A close examination about
what is considered the most important first-person video
game ever made and its influence on how we play games
today
Good and Cheap Leanne Brown 2015-07-14 A perfect and
irresistible idea: A cookbook filled with delicious,
healthful recipes created for everyone on a tight
budget. While studying food policy as a master’s
candidate at NYU, Leanne Brown asked a simple yet
critical question: How well can a person eat on the $4 a
day given by SNAP, the U.S. government’s Supplemental
Nutrition Assistance Program informally known as food
stamps? The answer is surprisingly well: Broiled Tilapia
with Lime, Spicy Pulled Pork, Green Chile and Cheddar
Quesadillas, Vegetable Jambalaya, Beet and Chickpea
Salad—even desserts like Coconut Chocolate Cookies and
Peach Coffee Cake. In addition to creating nutritious
recipes that maximize every ingredient and use
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economical cooking methods, Ms. Brown gives tips on
shopping; on creating pantry basics; on mastering
certain staples—pizza dough, flour tortillas—and saucy
extras that make everything taste better, like spice oil
and tzatziki; and how to make fundamentally smart,
healthful food choices. The idea for Good and Cheap is
already proving itself. The author launched a
Kickstarter campaign to self-publish and fund the buy
one/give one model. Hundreds of thousands of viewers
watched her video and donated $145,000, and national
media are paying attention. Even high-profile chefs and
food writers have taken note—like Mark Bittman, who
retweeted the link to the campaign; Francis Lam, who
called it “Terrific!”; and Michael Pollan, who cited it
as a “cool kickstarter.” In the same way that TOMS
turned inexpensive, stylish shoes into a larger do-good
movement, Good and Cheap is poised to become a cookbook
that every food lover with a conscience will embrace.
The Black Coats Colleen Oakes 2019-02-12 ROSES ARE RED,
VIOLETS ARE BLUE. IF YOU HURT US, WE’RE COMING FOR YOU.
Moxie meets Female of the Species in this powerful,
thrilling, and deeply resonant novel about a secret
society of girls who plot revenge on the men who hurt
them. The enigmatic Black Coats have been exacting
vengeance on men who have hurt girls and women for
years. The killer of Thea's cousin went free, and Thea
has just received an invitation to join the Black Coats'
balancings—acts of revenge meant to teach a lesson.
Justice for Natalie has never felt so close. But as the
balancings escalate in brutality, Thea’s clear-cut
mission begins to unravel and she must decide just how
far she is willing to go for justice. Because when the
line between justice and revenge is paper thin, it’s
hard not to get cut.
A Night to Remember Walter Lord 1997 An absorbing,
minute-by-minute account of the demise of the
"unsinkable" Titanic, the massive luxury liner that
housed a French "sidewalk cafe" and a grand staircase,
among other extravagances, but failed to provide enough
lifeboats for the 2,207 passengers on board. Reissue.
Smarter Faster Better Charles Duhigg 2016-03-24 In the
international bestseller The Power of Habit, Pulitzer
Prize-winning journalist Charles Duhigg explained why we
do what we do. In Smarter Faster Better, he applies the
same relentless curiosity, rigorous reporting and rich
storytelling to explain how we can get better at the
things we do. The result is a groundbreaking exploration
of the science of productivity. A group of data
scientists at Google embark on a four-year study of how
the best teams function, and find that how a group
interacts is much more important than who is in the
group. A Marine Corps general, faced with low morale
among recruits, reimagines boot camp - and discovers
that instilling a 'bias toward action' can turn even the
most directionless teenagers into self-motivating
achievers. The filmmakers behind Disney's Frozen are on
the brink of catastrophe - until they shake up their
team in just the right way, spurring a creative
breakthrough that leads to one of the highest-grossing
movies of all time. What do these people have in common?
They know that productivity relies on making certain
choices. The way we frame our daily decisions; the big
ambitions we embrace and the easy goals we ignore; the
cultures we establish as leaders to drive innovation:
these are the things that separate the merely busy from
the genuinely productive. At the core of Smarter Faster
Better are eight key concepts - from motivation and
goal-setting to focus and decision-making - that explain
why some people and companies get so much done. Drawing
on the latest findings in neuroscience, psychology and
behavioural eco�nomics - as well as the experiences of
CEOs, educational reformers, four-star generals,
air�plane pilots and Broadway songwriters - this
painstakingly researched book explains that the most
productive people, companies and organizations don't
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merely act differently. They view the world, and their
choices, in profoundly different ways.
Write Like the Masters William Cane 2009-09-24 Want To
Find Your Voice? Learn from the Best. Time and time
again you've been told to find your own unique writing
style, as if it were as simple as pulling it out of thin
air. But finding your voice isn't easy, so where better
to look than to the greatest writers of our time? Write
Like the Masters analyzes the writing styles of twentyone great novelists, including Charles Dickens, Edith
Wharton, Franz Kafka, Flannery O'Connor, and Ray
Bradbury. This fascinating and insightful guide shows
you how to imitate the masters of literature and, in the
process, learn advanced writing secrets to fire up your
own work. You'll discover: • Herman Melville's secrets
for creating characters as memorable as Captain Ahab •
How to master point of view with techniques from Fyodor
Dostoevesky • Ways to pick up the pace by keeping your
sentences lean like Ernest Hemingway • The importance of
sensual details from James Bond creator Ian Fleming •
How to add suspense to your story by following the lead
of the master of horror, Stephen King Whether you're
working on a unique voice for your next novel or you're
a composition student toying with different styles, this
guide will help you gain insight into the work of the
masters through the rhetorical technique of imitation.
Filled with practical, easy-to-apply advice, Write Like
the Masters is your key to understanding and using the
proven techniques of history's greatest authors.
Flat-Out Sexy Erin McCarthy 2008-11-04 Love shifts into
high gear in the first Fast Track novel. The last place
widowed single mother Tamara Briggs wanted to find a man
was at the racetrack. Been there, done that. But rookie
driver Elec Monroe sure does get her heart racing.
Stepbrother Backstage Colleen Masters 2015-11-18 He
makes me feel embarrassed...ashamed...and most of
all...horny.Finn-the youngest of the three Hawthorne
brothers, he's the panty-melting lead guitarist of the
band The Few, and a cocky, confident, tattooed sex
god.He also happens to be the son of my mom's new
boyfriend-and totally off-limits.But I can't help the
way my body betrays me when he walks in on me changing.
The way his eyes linger...the way his pants harden...Or
when he purposefully walks out of the shower naked,
making sure I get a full view of his huge d*ck.We have
to endure an entire summer of this torture-stuck in a
house with our crazy family members, our bedrooms only a
few feet away, our young bodies wanting nothing more
than to come together. We'll just have to make sure to
be quiet...FOR A LIMITED TIME GET THE ENTIRE BESTSELLING
THREE BOOK SERIES INCLUDED WITH "Stepbrother
Backstage".**Includes "Stepbrother Bastard (The
Hawthorne Brothers Book Three)" and "Stepbrother Broken
(The Hawthorne Brothers Book Two)"This contemporary new
adult romance novel includes mature content, and
offensive language. Stand Alone, no cliff hanger, Book
Three of the Hawthorne Brothers series but does not need
to be read in order.
A Woman Is No Man Etaf Rum 2019-03-05 A Goodreads Choice
Awards Finalist for Best Fiction and Best Debut •
BookBrowse's Best Book of the Year • A Marie Claire Best
Women's Fiction of the Year • A Real Simple Best Book of
the Year • A PopSugar Best Book of the Year All Written
By Females • A New York Times Book Review Editors’
Choice • A Washington Post 10 Books to Read in March • A
Newsweek Best Book of the Summer • A USA Today Best Book
of the Week • A Washington Book Review Difficult-To-PutDown Novel • A Refinery 29 Best Books of the Month • A
Buzzfeed News 4 Books We Couldn't Put Down Last Month •
A New Arab Best Books by Arab Authors • An Electric Lit
20 Best Debuts of the First Half of 2019 • A The
Millions Most Anticipated Books of 2019 “Garnering
justified comparisons to Khaled Hosseini’s A Thousand
Splendid Suns... Etaf Rum’s debut novel is a must-read
about women mustering up the bravery to follow their
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inner voice.” —Refinery 29 The New York Times bestseller
and Read with Jenna TODAY SHOW Book Club pick telling
the story of three generations of Palestinian-American
women struggling to express their individual desires
within the confines of their Arab culture in the wake of
shocking intimate violence in their community. "Where I
come from, we’ve learned to silence ourselves. We’ve
been taught that silence will save us. Where I come
from, we keep these stories to ourselves. To tell them
to the outside world is unheard of—dangerous, the
ultimate shame.” Palestine, 1990. Seventeen-year-old
Isra prefers reading books to entertaining the suitors
her father has chosen for her. Over the course of a
week, the naïve and dreamy girl finds herself quickly
betrothed and married, and is soon living in Brooklyn.
There Isra struggles to adapt to the expectations of her
oppressive mother-in-law Fareeda and strange new husband
Adam, a pressure that intensifies as she begins to have
children—four daughters instead of the sons Fareeda
tells Isra she must bear. Brooklyn, 2008. Eighteen-yearold Deya, Isra’s oldest daughter, must meet with
potential husbands at her grandmother Fareeda’s
insistence, though her only desire is to go to college.
Deya can’t help but wonder if her options would have
been different had her parents survived the car crash
that killed them when Deya was only eight. But her
grandmother is firm on the matter: the only way to
secure a worthy future for Deya is through marriage to
the right man. But fate has a will of its own, and soon
Deya will find herself on an unexpected path that leads
her to shocking truths about her family—knowledge that
will force her to question everything she thought she
knew about her parents, the past, and her own future.
Peak Anders Ericsson 2016-04-21 'Anyone who wants to get
better at anything should read Peak.' Fortune Do you
want to stand out at work, improve your athletic or
musical performance, or help your child achieve academic
goals? Anders Ericsson has made a career studying chess
champions, violin virtuosos, star athletes, and memory
mavens. Peak distils three decades of myth-shattering
research into a powerful learning strategy that is
fundamentally different from the way people
traditionally think about acquiring new abilities.
Ericsson's revolutionary methods will show you how to
improve at almost any skill that matters to you, and
that you don't have to be a genius to achieve
extraordinary things. 'Remarkable...who among us doesn't
want to learn how to get better at life?' Stephen J.
Dubner, co-author of Freakonomics 'This book...could
truly change the world' Joshua Foer, author of
Moonwalking with Einstein
The Song of Achilles Madeline Miller 2012-04-12
SHORTLISTED FOR THE ORANGE PRIZE FOR FICTION 2012 Greece
in the age of heroes. Patroclus, an awkward young
prince, has been exiled to the court of King Peleus and
his perfect son Achilles. Despite their differences,
Achilles befriends the shamed prince, and as they grow
into young men skilled in the arts of war and medicine,
their bond blossoms into something deeper - despite the
displeasure of Achilles’s mother Thetis, a cruel sea
goddess. But when word comes that Helen of Sparta has
been kidnapped, Achilles must go to war in distant Troy
and fulfill his destiny. Torn between love and fear for
his friend, Patroclus goes with him, little knowing that
the years that follow will test everything they hold
dear.
Stepbrother Broken Colleen Masters 2015-08-29 Only Lukas
Hawthorne could simultaneously break my spirit, crush my
dreams...and make me dripping wet.He's a legend on
campus-a star athlete with records that'll never be
broken. I always see him on campus walking around with
some new hot piece of ass, and I dream about what it
would be like to be the one on his arm...It's totally
unfair to have such an effortlessly handsome grad
student as my TA. Who knew economic theory could be so
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sexy? Problem is, I've been so distracted by him all
semester that now I'm failing his course, and I need
pass if I hope to graduate on time. He wants to meet
with me after class, to discuss how I can make up my
grade this summer...extra assignments, private
lessons...whatever it takes. But when a disgusting
realization is made-our student-teacher sex sessions are
permanently interrupted.Our parents are engaged. They're
madly in love and can't wait to make me, Lukas, and all
of our siblings one big happy family. To make matters
worse, we have to endure a family vacation at his
father's lake house. Together. A million miles away from
everything.Thing is, the more inappropriate my desire is
for him, the more intensely it burns...and he isn't shy
about meeting me halfway.According to him, we're going
to defile every room and every surface of his father's
house before we go back to school.Challenge accepted.
Masters of Rome Collection Books I - V Colleen
McCullough 2014-03-01 The world cowers before its
legions, but the fate of Rome hangs in the balance. From
the marbled columns of the Senate to the squalid slums
of the Subura, the city is about to be plunged into a
conflict that will set rich against poor, Roman against
Italian, father against son, a conflict destined to
destroy the Republic but leave, in its stead, an Empire.
From the seven hills of Rome to the Sahara desert, from
Britannia to Bithynia, here is the stuff of legend:
unbearable cruelty, martial brilliance, murderous
ambition and heroic destiny. Colleen McCullough's epic
MASTERS OF ROME captures the soul of Rome in a way no
other writer has ever managed. Included in this box set
are the novels: THE FIRST MAN IN ROME. THE GRASS CROWN.
FORTUNE'S FAVOURITES. CAESAR'S WOMEN. CAESAR. Please
note: This ebook contains all the original maps and
illustration.
It Ends with Us Colleen Hoover 2020-07-28 In this “brave
and heartbreaking novel that digs its claws into you and
doesn’t let go, long after you’ve finished it” (Anna
Todd, New York Times bestselling author) from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of All Your Perfects, a
workaholic with a too-good-to-be-true romance can’t stop
thinking about her first love. Lily hasn’t always had it
easy, but that’s never stopped her from working hard for
the life she wants. She’s come a long way from the small
town where she grew up—she graduated from college, moved
to Boston, and started her own business. And when she
feels a spark with a gorgeous neurosurgeon named Ryle
Kincaid, everything in Lily’s life seems too good to be
true. Ryle is assertive, stubborn, maybe even a little
arrogant. He’s also sensitive, brilliant, and has a
total soft spot for Lily. And the way he looks in scrubs
certainly doesn’t hurt. Lily can’t get him out of her
head. But Ryle’s complete aversion to relationships is
disturbing. Even as Lily finds herself becoming the
exception to his “no dating” rule, she can’t help but
wonder what made him that way in the first place. As
questions about her new relationship overwhelm her, so
do thoughts of Atlas Corrigan—her first love and a link
to the past she left behind. He was her kindred spirit,
her protector. When Atlas suddenly reappears, everything
Lily has built with Ryle is threatened. An honest,
evocative, and tender novel, It Ends with Us is “a
glorious and touching read, a forever keeper. The kind
of book that gets handed down” (USA TODAY).
Impossibly (Dante's Nine MC) Colleen Masters 2014-03-06
Two tormented souls...backed into a corner and ready to
fight for their lives, for each other, for their
impossible love...Kassenia Bennett isn't your normal 25year-old spoiled rich girl from Fairfield, Connecticut.
Her life was ruined forever when her father killed her
entire family in a tragic murder-suicide. Willing to do
whatever it takes, she's determined to make a life for
herself. Start her own business. Change the world.Declan
knows the smell of pain, he knows the taste of blood,
and he knows what it's like to feel alone. The muscled,
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tattooed outlaw biker only cares about one thing in this
world, his club Dante's Nine-they're the only family
he's ever known...and he's willing to pay the ultimate
price to save his brothers from ruin.Desperate to get
the cash his club needs, Declan agrees to fight in a
series of underground death matches where the stakes are
high, and only one man leaves the ring alive. When
Kassenia answers an unlikely Craigslist ad for a dream
summer internship in Las Vegas she has no idea she's
about to fall into the web of the dangerous and
mysterious badass biker Declan Tiberi. He'll move her
out to Vegas, give her the money, resources, and
business connections to start her business...the only
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catch: she has to sign a contract promising that she
won't fall in love with Declan-or she loses
everything.Kassenia knows he's off-limits, untouchable,
that he's the worst man she could possibly want. Declan
knows she's the sexiest woman he's ever laid eyes on,
and he'll have her...even if it's the last thing he
does.Their relationship is built on lies and deceit from
the very beginning. Declan knows she's falling for him,
but he can't tell her the ultimate truth: that he has to
throw the final fight at the end of the summer-or his
club gets nothing. This Contemporary Biker Romance Novel
contains graphic sexual content and violence. It is
intended for mature readers.80,000+ Words. Stand-Alone,
No Cliff-Hanger.
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